
December 11th

have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 25th witime, making enquiry respecting the tim¬

her an cortain Indian Reserve lands, and in reply

as to in wmyou that the Department does not know

what Indian Reserve you refer to. Yon should state

the Township or Townships which the mane adjoins.

ark however, that the Department has not

at present any tumber on Reserves on the North shore

of Lake Huren for sale.

Your eepdient cervant.

Vicloir

Per by Supt General of

Indian Affairs.

Chas. L. Obonawa Esqr

Deait

Michgan

with
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